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The Board of Directors of BIOSCAN A/S has today decided to suspend payments. 
 
The decision was taken because of an acute lack of available funds as it was neither possible to inject 
sufficient working capital nor receive payments from the company’s activities abroad. 
 
The Board will discuss with a coming official receiver which of the company’s activities can be car-
ried on and in which form. The Board will give priority to and secure that the biogas and separation 
plant which is being delivered to Biokraft A/S on Bornholm will be finished and handed over accord-
ing to the agreements concluded. 
 
The private placement planned is put on hold. 
    
 
For further information, please contact: 
Chairman of the Board of Directors Dan Nielsen, Tel. +45 48 71 55 18 
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